
Provider Bulletin
Molina Healthcare of Nevada 

February 2025 

RE: Funding Available to Comply with New Electronic Health Record Requirements 

Dear Providers, 

Molina Healthcare of Nevada is sharing important information about funding available to some providers to 
help implement electronic health record systems that meet new requirements. 

Please see the attached Nevada Medicaid Announcement 3414 to learn more or visit https://dhcfp.nv.gov/. 

Questions? 

We’re here to help.  Contact your Provider Relations Representative or email the Provider Relations 
team at NVProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com 

To learn more about provider updates, visit MolinaHealthcare.com/NV. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Healthcare Provider Relations 
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